
We had our first Lock-In in Walnut Creek on March 

23rd. It was an amazing turn out with over 30 kids.  

The kids had such a great time. One of the 9 year old 

girls said to me, “ Did you plan this?” I said “Yes.” 

She said, “ Thank you so much, this is the best night 

of my life!” It was so cute, and very rewarding.—

Jerica Lovett,  

Child and Youth Program Coordinator 

 

Northern  

Central 

The Central Valley Child and 

Youth Program is closing up 

the month of March with 

family Easter celebrations all 

over the valley.  We are now 

gearing up for April the 

Month of the Military Child. 

In support of the 1072nd 

unit’s recent deployment.  

Hammer Fields We Care 

meeting was a positive suc-

cess.  The youth attendance 

was great and a fun filled 

night for all involved.  Special 

highlights included making 

edible jumbo marshmallow 

bunnies and tearing through 

colored tissue paper for the 

creative craft contest.  Chil-

dren of all ages participated in 

the Armory Easter Egg Hunt 

as well as receiving Easter 

Baskets.   

Then the CYP then hopped 

on over to Modesto Ar-

mory’s first ever Easter Bash.  

With the help of Family Assis-

tant Specialist; Pam Plamon-

don and volunteers, the Sat-

urday afternoon was filled 

with families and friends so-

cializing enjoying the Easter 

festivities.  The children en-

joyed arts and crafts  tons of goodies and 

treats including special made Easter bas-

kets.  The event included watching the 

featured movie “Hop” and the afternoon 

was finished off with a golden egg hunt.. 
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“Like” is on  

Facebook 

“CNG Child and 

Youth Program” 

http://www.calguard.ca.gov/readyfamilies/Pages/child _youth.aspx  

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://simplyzesty.com/wp-content/uploads//2012/01/facebook_logo-300x300.png&imgrefurl=http://www.simplyzesty.com/category/facebook/&usg=__ayGGv5ZWWga488ACVTqsrcgYrpI=&h=300&w=300&sz=76&hl=en&start=2&zoom=1&tbnid=83fAR
http://www.calguard.ca.gov/readyfamilies/Pages/child_youth.aspx


Central continued…..  

Resource Highlight!- Our Military Kids 

Our Military Kids provides substantial support in the form 

of grants to the children of National Guard and Military Re-

serve personnel who are currently deployed overseas, as 

well as the children of Wounded Warriors in all branches. 

The grants from Our Military Kids pay for participation in 

sports, fine arts, camps, and tutoring programs that nurture 

and sustain children while a parent is away in service to our 

country or recovering from injury. 

FOR MORE RESOURCES LIKE THIS VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

BELOW 
 

http://www.calguard.ca.gov/readyfamilies/Pages/child _youth.aspx  

CA National Guard Central Valley 

Teen Council came together for a 

meet and greet luncheon at Hammer 

Field Armory family center.  Grant 

Hall (President) and Nate Van Dyke 

(Vice President) are off to a great 

start.  Look out for these teens they 

are motivated to make a difference 

for military kids around the valley.   

All teens in attendance came up with 

great ideas and strategies for upcom-

ing events.  The Teen Council’s main 

focus for April is the up coming Mili-

tary Child Appreciation Ball.  The 

Teen’s encourage children of all ages 

to come out and support the mili-

tary child at the upcoming. Military 

Child Appreciation Ball in Fresno.  

Contact information will be listed 

in our upcoming events section.  

Do not forget to like us on our 

Facebook for up to date informa-

tion, community resources and 

events.   

- Melanie Diaz Child and Youth  

Program  

Coordinator, Fresno CA 

Melanie Handed out over 175 School Packets to deploying 

soldiers to hand out to children's teachers!   

Northern Area Teen Council 

(Left) were trained in CPR  by 

the Red Cross,. Southern Teen 

Council (right)- had a visit from 

UCLA Financial Planning Team, 

http://www.calguard.ca.gov/readyfamilies/Pages/child_youth.aspx


SAVE THE DATE 

 

 


